



PO Box 8146 Rapid City SD 57709 November 3, 2010

City Attorney's Office 300 6th Street Rapid City SD 57701

Dear Ms. Paul:

Thank you for the information regarding the Rapid City branch of the American Association of University Women (AAUW) request to have Rapid City recognize our spring fund raising raffle. AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, and research.

We want to sell our spring raffle tickets January – March 2011, with the drawing to be held on March 27th, 2011. Ticket holders need not be present to win. The tickets will be sold for \$1.00 each. The funds will be used for our local community grants and success awards. The following prizes have been donated to AAUW:

Glider flight – donated by Jackie Summers (\$150 value)

11 piece set of Player's golf clubs - donated by Gus Jacob (\$300 value)

Round of golf – donated by Boulder Canyon Country Club (\$35 value)

2 rounds of golf – donated by Rapid City Elks Lodge No. 1187 (\$80 value)

2 rounds of golf – donated by Arrowhead Country Club (\$150 value)

One night stay at Happy Trails Cabins – donated by Tally and Rita Chapman, \$100

Daisy trimmed vase – donated by Prairie Edge (\$75 value)

For further information or questions, please contact me at 719-9816 or by email at sprague@rushmore.com. Again, thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Sharron Sprague

AAUW Rapid City Branch

Wallow 6

Fund Raising Chair